
 
Alabama Institute for Education in the Arts 

is pleased to offer this special workshop for our participating schools and teachers.    
 Come join us for an exciting time and a unique opportunity! 

 
Welcome to South Korea: 

  Exploring Culture with Bee Lee Tullos 
 

WHO:  Bee Lee Tullos has been an elementary art teacher at Montgomery Academy in Montgomery, AL 
for 23 years. Prior to that, she taught in Montgomery Public Schools.  She received her M.Ed. from Troy State 
University in 1989. During summers, she travels internationally to learn the culture and art of the countries that 
she visits, and upon returning to the United States, she designs interdisciplinary curriculum to teach the art and 
culture of these nations. She has traveled extensively through the Americas, Asia, and Europe, and will be 
visiting in Africa this summer. 
 
WHEN:  February27, 2016   10:00-3:00 
 
WHERE:  Montgomery Museum of Fine Art, Studio 2 
      Blount Cultural Park (Call if you need directions)  
      
WHY: Come join us for an exciting time and this unique opportunity—explore the arts and culture of South 
Korea, and create art works that reflect the unique history and various influences on this ancient,  yet very 
modern, Asian culture. 
 
DETAILS: FREE    Lunch is furnished.   
  Dress comfortably—you’re going to be working!  

ENROLLMENT IS LIMITED TO 30 PARTICIPANTS. 
 
The attached reservation form must be returned NO LATER THAN February 12. Please E MAIL your registration as soon as possible to              
rfoster @asf.net. If you need info: 334-396-2432. Hope to see you on February 08th!  CONFIRMATION WILL BE VIA EMAIL! 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -    
NAME: ________________________________________  E mail: _________________________________ 
 
SCHOOL: __________________________ ADDRESS:______________________________________________ 
 
CITY:_______________________________ ZIP___________________  PHONE:_______________________   
 
This project was funded in part by Federal Grants under No Child Left Behind (NCLB) [P.L. 107-110, Title II, Part A/Subpart 3] administered by thhe 
Alabama Commission on Higher Education.  $92,740 (45%) of this project was financed with federal funds. $ 115,590 (55%) was provided with non-
federal funds.Opinions and findings exressed herein do not necessarily reflect the position or policy of the U.S. Department of Education or the Alabama 
Commission on Higher Education, and no official endorsement by either of these agencies should be inferred. 
 
Additional funding was made possible through grants from the Alabama State Council on the Arts and the National Endowment for the Arts, and private 
foundations and corporations.  AIEA is greatly appreciative of the support of these organizations.  


